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+ UKRAINIAN CATHOLIC CATHEDRAL OF ST. GEORGE
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Tel: 306-664-3459 e-mail: saintgeorge@shaw.ca
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Pastoral Team:
Very Rev. Janko Kolosnjaji
Residence tel:
306-244-2604
Office tel:
306-664-2301
chan.skeparchy@sasktel.net
Deacon Myron Yamniuk
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Office Hours:
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CATHEDRAL IS
WHEELCHAIR
ACCESSIBLE

CATECHETICAL PROGRAMS: See inside for specifics DIVINE LITURGY I
Sunday: 10:00 a.m.
BAPTISM: By appointment (Pre-Baptismal preparation) 5:00 pm
Feast day: 10:00 a.m.
CONFESSIONS - CIOBI/Ib: Every Sunday @ 9:00 a.m. Daily: 800 am. G
MATRIMONY: By appointment (one year in advance) BOXKECTBEHHA T
JITYPI'IA
FUNERALS: By arrangement B menimio: 10:00 paro
VISITATION OF THE SICK: Call any time 5:00 Beuepom I

Ceara:  10:00 pano
HOLY COMMUNION AT HOMES: First Friday of the month IMoausi:  8:00 pano



Bimaemo ecix zocmeil, npusamerie ma pioHux, AKi 3€0HANUCA CbO200HI pa3om dpamu

yuacmo 6 yiit Cnyincoi boycii. Hexait naw I'ocnoows onazocnoeums Bac i Bawy poouny!

We extend our welcome to all guests, friends, visiting relatives and parishioners in cele- |fgs

brating this Divine Liturgy together. May our Lord bless you and your family!
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' IIbOT'O TU>KHA B KATEJIPAJIBHIN LIEPKBI
December 13th- December 20th }
THIS WEEK IN THE CATHEDRAL PARISH |

HEZIUVIAL / SUNDAY, December 1.3t : Sunday of the Holy Fore-Fathers; Hedina Cesimux [Ipaomuie (Luke 14:16-24)
Post-feast of Immaculate Conception-Ilonpa3. HenopouHozo 3auamms

10:00 a.m. Divine Liturgy for all Parishioners (Bilingual)- Cesira Jlityprisi 3a napadisin Livestream
Ushers: Leonard Prokopchuk, Jesse Church
5:00 p.m. Divine Liturgy for all Parishioners (Bilingual)- Cestra Jlityprisi3a napagism Livestream
: Ushers: Bernie Bodnar
IMOHEJI/IOK - MONDAY, December 14th

¢  8:00 am. No Divine Liturgy
BIBTOPOK - TUESDAY, December 15th Livestream

j 8:00 a.m. For Spiritual Help for George.......ccovvveriiiii e Sheri Bumphrey
CEPEJIA - WEDNESDAY, December 16th Livestream

( 8:00am. Fro +Jine Soul..........ooi i Bumphrey Family
YETBEP - THURSDAY, December 17th Livestream

( 8:00 a.m. For Personal Intentions

¢« ITATHUALA / FRIDAY, December 18th Livestream

i 8:00am. +SEEVE DUCH oot e Estate

> CYBOTA / SATURDAY, December 19th Livestream

8:00 a.m. +SEEVE DUCK ...t e Estate

! HEALIA / SUNDAY, December 20t : Sunday before Nativity -The Holy Fathers (Matthew 1:1-25)
Hedinsa neped Pizdeom, - Ce. Omuyie
> 10:00 a.m. Divine Liturgy for all Parishioners (Bilingual)- Cesira Jlityprisi 3a mapadisin Livestream

Ushers: TBA
5:00 p.m. Divine Liturgy for all Parishioners (Bilingual)- Cesrra Jlityprisiza napagism  Livestream
Ushers: TBA
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o Registration for each Sunday Divine Liturgy is a MUST due to Cathedral
limit/Social distancing. To register please phone parish office at 306-664- 3459,
Father J. Kolosnjaji at 306-380-2866 or by email: saintgeorge(@shaw.ca.
Contact number required.

o Prior to attending Divine Liturgy, all participants will have to complete
COVID-19 Screening.

« As of November 6™ 2020 MASKS ARE MANDATORY

« Starting midnight, Friday Nov 27" number of liturgy participation is reduced to 30
people. Liturgy registration will be done only for next Sunday. Anyone phoning af-
ter the 30 people threshold is reached will be offered a following Sunday placement.

o Once in church, please pay attention and follow clearly marked EXIT signs.

Only one thing will remain yours — that which you have given to the poor”
Pastoral Letter of the Synod of Bishops of the UGCC
to the clergy, religious, and laity, 2020

Encounter Baby Jesus in the most needed!

Eparchial Youth Ministry Office is inviting young people to
become a part of a Volunteer Team in reaching out to the
homeless people and poor families with the joy and love of their
hearts and supporting them with people’s generous donations.

If you would like to help as a volunteer, or to donate items,
or if you have any questions, please contact Viktoriia Marko,
Eparchial Youth Minister, at 306-914-0355; uwitness2youth@gmail.com.

Acceptable donations are provided below.

Warm the hearts and bodies of our Brothers and Sisters
and you will contribute to the building of Heaven on the Earth!
Acceptable food donations:
- Dried goods, (e.g., sugar, flour,)
- (unopened) commercially packaged or canned goods

Acceptable items:
Hygiene products: Toothbrushes; Toothpaste; Toothbrush boxes; Hand sanitizers; Masks; Wipes;
Shampoo; Toilet paper; Soap bars; Pads for women; Facial tissue; Hand lotion; Dental floss;
Shaving products.
Winter clothes: Gloves; Scarfs; Blankets; Winter jackets; Socks; Winter hats; Winter pants; Winter boots




Appeal for Donations for Catholic

Catholic Missions Missions in Canada

In Canada

Catholic Missions in Canada help our Eparchy by supporting our programs such as the Ukrainian Catholic
Religious Education Centre (UCREC) programs, Youth Camps, Youth Programs, Campus Ministry, as well
as financial assistance for several of our parishes with some of their major projects. The collection for
Catholic Missions in Canada through our Eparchy is usually done during the month of October, but with
the sitnation with the COVID-19 pandemic, this was not able to happen. Below is a letter to Bishop Bryan
Bayda, CSsR from Rev. David Reilander, President of Catholic Missions in Canada, with an appeal for
donations.

Dear Excellency,

As you unfortunately know, COVID-19 continues. I pray that you are safe and healthy. Our home
missions are struggling, but I don’t need to tell you that. I am concerned about the people in our
missions, but also worried about our donors. as some have succumbed to the virus. The Lord bless
them and let their good deeds go before them that they may see His face.

Fundraising for our missions is harder because of lockdowns and restrictions on gatherings for
places of worship. We depend on Diocesan/Eparchial collections and my preaching in parishes and
conventions, which isn’t happening.

May I make a simple request? Only if it’s possible, could you increase your donation by $5 or
$10? My thinking is that our emergency needs must still be covered. If you can help, our bishops
would appreciate it. But only if you can for these are hard times.

Yours in Christ,

(Rev.) David Reilander, President
Your support and donation would be greatly appreciated. You can make donation to Catholic Missions in
Canada through your parish (if you are able to attend Divine Liturgies), by using the designated envelope

that was with vour church envelopes, or go directly to the website for Catholic Missions in Canada and
make your online donation at https://cmic.info/donate/.

Thank you for your support for Catholic Missions in Canada
With prayers and blessings,

+Most Rev. Bryan J. Bayda, CSsR
Eparch, Ukrainian Catholic Eparchy of Saskatoon




XpucToc PaxgaeThcs |
Cnagim Horo !

Ukrainian Catholic Brotherhood
Bishop A. Roborecki Branch
Saskatoon, Saskatchewan
Wishes you and your family a

Merry Christmas!

Christ is Born !
Let Us Glorify Him™

 Due to COVID-19, the St. Nicholas Day Program has been can-
celled. However, our Youth Group offered to prepare and deliver St.

Nicholas Treat Bags to the children of our parish. The Youth will dress
up as St. Nicholas and angels and drop off the treat bags at the children's
homes. Any donation of candy, chocolates and chips would be appreci-
ated in order to fill these treat bags. If you are able to donate any of these
items, or would like to give a cash donation towards this, please contact
Viktoriia @ 306-914-0355 or Marlene 306-262-1647.

ATTENTION - UCWLC Members

Membership Fees of $20.00 for 2021 are now due. This year, because of COVID-19, you can
)\ pay two ways: 1. by enclosing your cash or cheque in an envelope and putting it in the collec-
") tion basket. Please mark as “UCWLC Membership” on the outside of the envelope. 2. by en-
closing your cash or cheque mailing it to my home: UCWLC Membership, c/o Iris Owchar 170
Arrand Cres., Saskatoon, SK. S7TM 4Z8. Your receipt of payment will be sent to you in the
mail in January 2021. Thank you, Iris Owchar, Membership Chairperson 306-220-8275




Micsiunmit Hamip Cesarimoro Otus [Hanu

Monthly Intentions of the Holy Father
PumcbhbKoOro Ha rpyieHb

for December
Bynemo monuTHCs, 106 Hatr cTocyHKH 3 Icycom
Xpuctom Oy oxxusieni CnoBom boxunm i
KHUTTSIM MOJIUTBU.

We pray that our personal relationship with Jesus
Christ be nourished by the Word of God and a life
of prayer.

CHRISTMAS GIVING TO GUADALUPE CHILDREN
Thank you for your generosity. We have collected 3505 to date.

UAt/ In! St. George’s Cathedral UCWLC Cookbook
ST. GEORGE'S CATHEDRAL s o . .
YcHLC - cooKBOOK 2"" Edition — 1970 is Back in Stock!

IS BACH IN STOCHK!

/
7
4‘ ONLY $15.00 Over 100 pages filled with recipes
////) : j and Ukrainian and Easter traditions.
P

Get your copy now'
Contact Marlene @
306-262-1647

Get your copy now ... Only $15.00!
Contact Marlene @ 306-262-1647.

Thank you for your donations towards the

, Western Ukraine Relief Fund
On behalf of the Ukrainian Catholic Eparchy of Saskatoon, the
Ukrainian Catholic Foundation of Saskatchewan thanks all those
who contributed to the “Western Ukraine Relief Fund”. A
cheque in the amount of $16, 268.00 was sent to the CNEW A Canada Office in Ottawa to
direct the donation to the aid of Western Ukraine. Thank you for your generosity! — Morris
Smysnuik, Executive Director, UCFSASK.

The Ukrainian Catholic Eparchy of Saskatoon Eparchial Safeguarding
Policy: Covenant of Care, Electronic Communication and Technology &
Abuse and Misconduct Policy is a code of conduct which is designed to
create safe and respectful church communities and healthy ministerial rela-
tionships, and to protect people from abuse and the harm that results.

To speak to someone about a concern please contact your Pastor, Parish
Coordinator of Care (PCC) at 306-
or Deborah Larmour, Eparchial Coordinator of
Care at (306)-653-0138 ext. 228; Cell: 306-222-1475 or email:
covenantofcare@skeparchy.org.

More information is available on the Eparchial Website,
www.skeparchy.org.

Safeguardmg Policy



mailto:covenantofcare@skeparchy.org
http://www.skeparchy.org

Duet Maryna --
We are preparing for the celebration of
Christ's birth!

In light of COVID-19 restrictions, church services,
catechism classes, choir practices and concerts have
been sadly impacted.

NEW, YouTube videos of many favourite
carols displaying Christmas images with all lyrics
posted for the faithful to enjoy in their homes,
prepared by Duet Maryna.

We invite you to enjoy and share bilingual carols at
home in COVID times with images and lyrics includ-
ed. A new series of videos created to bring joy to your hearts and homes in preparation for the
celebration of Christ's birth! No songbooks required.

Decetl Maryna

1. Kouasaka "He6o i 3emuasn" 3i cioBamu. https://youtu.be/i0-AMe Geal

2. "TIo Bebomy CaiTty" 3i caioBamu. https://youtu.be/x1aBbJugb6OY
3. "Ha He6i 3ipka" https://youtu.be/XtKcHNyOmI8
4. "Oii luBHa, JIuBHa" https://youtu.be/bmhviBVzxoM

More music available at http://marykastreasures.com/
Please help share the joy of Christmas carols this year! Music downloads and CDs
at: https://chablukfamily.bandcamp.com/;Website: http://marykastreasures.com/

DAN'S COOKIES!!! Eparchial Youth and Young Adult Ministry
supporting “one of our own Eparchial Youth”!
TRY THESE INCREDIBLE COOKIE MADE BY DANIEL OLENICK!
Let’s support our incredible Daniel Olenick by buying and promoting his delicious creations!
Thank you, Daniel, for making our hearts sweet! We are so proud of you! Did you know that a
portion of Down 2 Cookie profits are donated to fund Down Syndrome research and other or-
ganizations helping people with different abilities. Our Eparchial Youth and Young Ministry is
encouraging our parishioners to support people with Down Syndrome by buying Dan's
cookies at at "Joyne" (249-2"! Ave. South,
Saskatoon) and 'Hobnobber" (417-33"
Street West)
For more information, please go
to Down 2 Cookie Facebook page:

s https://www.facebook.com/Down2Cookie/



https://youtu.be/i0-AMe_GeaI
https://youtu.be/x1aBbJug6OY
https://youtu.be/XtKcHNy0ml8
https://youtu.be/bmhvlBVzxoM
http://marykastreasures.com/
https://chablukfamily.bandcamp.com/
http://marykastreasures.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Down2Cookie/

38TH ANNIVERSARY OF THE PASSING OR OUR LATE
BISHOP ANDREW ROBORECKI

Sunday, October 25, 2020 —UCBC- Bishop Roborecki Branch together with parishioners of the
Ukrainian Catholic Cathedral of St. George and guests celebrated the 38" Anniversary of the
passing of our Late Bishop Andrew Roborecki. 10AM Divine Liturgy, followed by the Pana-
khyda was completed by Initiation and bingo disbursements in the Cathedral / LiveStream.
Brothers Walter Wandzura, Rusty Zmud, Sean Wilson - initiated into the Brotherhood, Con-
gratulations! Mnohaya Lita!

LiveStream may be a vehicle for future events- received favorable comment from as far as
British Columbia-Bro Eugene Krenosky.

The Brotherhood has a rich history of support for our Ukrainian Catholic Church and involve-
ment in education as a way of ensuring that our families, especially our youth will retain their
rich culture and religious heritage.

Our goal is to promote and preserve our Ukrainian language, religion, culture and education.

On this day as a token of appreciation for their hard work, efforts and dedication, the following
organizations were given recognition. Keep up the good works!

St. Volodymyr Ukrainian Catholic Park $ 5.500.00
St. George’s Cathedral $ 3,500.00
Bishop Filevich Ukrainian Bilingual School $ 400.00
Bishop Roborecki Catholic School $ 400.00
Musee Ukraina Museum $ 800.00
Altar Servers/Children of Mary (3 Parishes) $ 600.00
Special Olympics-Zone 6 $ 100.00
PFE Dance Showcase- Scholarship $ 50.00
Ukrainian Sisters of St. Joseph’s Home (Shoe Box Project) $ 200.00
*Bishop Roborecki Branch $ 2,000.00 Bm'wp Adiow Riboreats

December 12, 1910 - October 23, 1982

Donations were made possible through the brotherhood endeavors at City Centre Bingo. Thank
you- bingo committee, brothers & volunteers.

Yours in Christ!




